
“Therefore pray the Lord of the harvest to send out laborers into his harvest.”            Matthew 9:38 

 
 
  

 

“The fields are white unto Harvest”  John 4:35 
 

The privilege of being able for twenty-three years to minister to orphans, pastors, and missionaries in over 15 

foreign countries is a privilege I do not take lightly.  Further, I realize it has only been possible because of the 

faithfulness of folks like you and me.  From the very first month of TTWM’s establishment Barbara and I have 

made financial contributions to the work of the Lord through TTWM.  In several of these past twenty-three years 

our contributions to TTWM have exceeded our contributions to our local church.  All our tithes plus have always 

gone to our local church; not to Touch the World or any other mission organization.  That is how much I believe 

in the work God has assigned us to do.  The exciting thing to me is that some of you guys have been right there 

with us from the very beginning. The milestones and accomplishments that have been achieved would fill a large 

library or massive hard drive.   

There are too many great stories and events to even begin to detail here.   Only when we arrive home will we be 

able to see what God has accomplished through your faithfulness. 

The work is great that is still to be done.  The need is equally great.  We now as always depend on God to supply 

the need for what He wants us to do.  Honesty, integrity and transparency is now and has always been the 

principles and practices that have guided TTWM. 

I thank you from the bottom of my heart. 

Again, as always, we continue until He comes or calls us home. 

 

Homer 
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There are 

hundreds of 

children like Faith 

that desperately 

need your 

sponsorship.  For 

only $25 per 

month you can 

make a difference 

in the life of a 

precious child. 

 

PO Box 218, Todd, NC  28684        www.touchtheworldministries.com       828-413-0438 

To those of you that sponsor a child through Touch the World Ministries, 

Thank you so much for making a difference in a child’s life! 
 

 

 

 

Faith is one of the many children that are a part of the Echoes of 

Mercy Program that reaches out to impoverished and orphaned 

children.  Touch the World partners with Echoes of Mercy to help 

care for these children.  Moses Omondi is the founder and director 

of Echoes of Mercy. 

 

Faith is the third born in a family of five children.  Her parents are 

peasant farmers.  Her parents are both HIV POSITIVE and thus 

she too has poor health because her parents cannot work hard to 

support her so that she can get a balanced diet.  Faith joined this 

school in 2016.  Faith is a hard worker and she achieves 400 and 
above marks out of the possible 500 marks.  Faith’s family faces a 

lot of financial problems and thus cannot support her in school as 

required. 

 

Child Sponsorship Program 
         Touching the World…One Child at a Time 
 

 


